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RFP301-PSC 
Clarification 

1. Clarification: The scope of work is for MEP design only, although, there may be instances when
changes to architectural finishes need to be called out in the designs.  Roofing and Fire Alarm 
Systems are not including in the scope of work.

RFP301-PSC 
Written Questions 

University Response 

1. For an MEP prime proposal, is an architect required to be included in the proposal or could one
be added to the team following the award?

University Response:  The scope of work is for MEP design only and architectural services are
not needed.  However, there may be instances where architectural modifications need to be made
in order to accommodate the MEP design, in this case, architectural changes would need to be
noted in the MEP design specifications.

2. Other than the applicable resident or qualified bidder form and the statement of non-collusion, are
there any other forms required by the state or university to be included with the proposal?

University Response:  Proposers must submit their proposals per specifications of the RFP and
any addendum issued.

a. Is there a specific form or format in which proposals should be submitted?

University Response: A PDF of your proposal.

3. Is there a minimum required level of minority-owned business participation for this project?

University Response: No, there are no requirements.
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